
Proclaim Your Support for Waste Reduction Week in Canada! 
 
Each year the Recycling Council of British Columbia (RCBC) organizes BC’s involvement in observing this 
important week. We would like to ask all municipal councils in British Columbia to officially declare 
October 18th through 24th, 2021 as Waste Reduction Week in their respective communities. 
  
Waste Reduction Week in Canada is intended to raise awareness about waste and its environmental and 
social impacts. The theme of Waste Reduction Week, “Too Good to Waste”, is meant to draw attention 
to the richness and diversity of the natural world and the importance of working towards ecological 
sustainability through waste avoidance and resource conservation. 
 
I have attached a sample Municipal Proclamation in PDF for your convenience. Of course, you are free to 
use your own Proclamation format if you prefer. 
 
Completed Proclamations can be emailed, faxed or mailed as per the contact information below.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of this important national event! 
 
Regards, 
Jessie 
Jessie Christophersen 
Information & Member Services Coordinator 
#10 – 119 W. Pender Street, Van., BC V6B 1S5 
E: jessie@rcbc.ca 
W: www.rcbc.ca 
Fax: (604)683-7255 
T: (604) 683-6009 ext. 317 
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